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• To the members of the International Matters, Trade and International Development 
Committee 

• For information: to the ETUC’s member organisations  
 

 
 

INVITATION 
 
 
 

Meeting of the International Matters, Trade and International Development 
Committee     

21/02/2018 – from 09:30 to 17:00  
 
 

Room A + B - 7th Floor of the International Trade Union House (ITUH) 
Boulevard du Roi Albert II, 5 – B-1210 Brussels 

 
 
 

Dear colleagues, 
 
You are hereby invited to attend the next meeting of the International Matters, Trade and 
International Development Committee.  
 
Members are requested to inform their alternate member if they are not able to attend 
the meeting. 
 
There will be no interpretation. The meeting will take place in English only. 
 
Important! The Commission is changing its system for reimbursements to its AGM (A 
new Gateway to EU Meetings) system. More information will follow soon.  
In the meantime, feel free to find out about the Commission system’s here: 
https://ec.europa.eu/tools/agm/en/node/1 
 
Please register on the ETUC website here.  
The deadline for registration is 07 February 2018. 
 
If you have any problems, please contact James Geater, jgeater@etuc.org.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Liina Carr  
ETUC Confederal Secretary 
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